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ONTARIO AGRI-FOOD DISCOVERY CENTRE ANNOUNCES THIRD ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING WILL BE FIRST IN-PERSON AGM 

In-person Meeting Scheduled for March 27, 2025 

North Perth, March 17, 2025 – The Board of Directors of the Huron Perth Agricultural Science 
Centre, now operating as the Ontario Agri-Food Discovery Centre, is pleased to announce the 
first ever in-person Annual General Meeting. The AGM will take place on Thursday, March 27, 
2025, starting at 10:30 am at Trillium Mutual Insurance, 495 Mitchell Road South, Listowel. All 
those interested in learning about the progress of Canada’s first Ag Science Centre are welcome. 
For those unable to attend in person, a virtual option is available.  
 
 Keynote Speaker: Kerry-Leigh Burchill, Canada Agriculture and Food Museum, Ottawa 

 Burchill, the Director General of the Canada Agriculture and Food Museum, will speak 
 with us about the importance of engaging and educating the public about agriculture in 
 our lives and society as a whole. 

Pre-registration is required. Please email admin@huronperthagsciencecentre.ca to register and 
receive the agenda and virtual joining link, if applicable.  
 
Participants of the AGM are welcome to view the presentations, however only those with valid 
memberships are able to vote for Directors. Please consider joining our not-for-profit, charitable-
status organization. Cost of personal membership is $100 annually, and $250 for a business 
membership. If you are interested in membership or donating towards this exciting  project, 
please visit www.oafdc.ca or email admin@huronperthagsciencecentre.ca.  
 

For more information, follow OAFDC on Facebook, X (formerly TwiƩer), and Instagram, visit 
our website www.oafdc.ca, or contact admin@huronperthagsciencecentre.ca  
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